Thursday, February 27, 2014 

From: John Russo 

RE: CECO Window

To: Brian Fitzgerald

Brian -
You guys have been the best performing, most pro-active sub-contractor on this special project!
I can't begin to express my appreciation for everything you've done for CECO!
Your doors and windows throughout this school are the gateway to a new life for these very special students and their families!

Thank-You ALL for going above and beyond the call of duty!

JOHN RUSSO
Winter Park Construction
BUILDING BEYOND THE BLUEPRINT
---
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